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Dates to Note 

Finances 
All 2021 dues have been received from 

home and lot owners. The 2020 taxes 

have also been filed per Marge Greene, 

Treasurer. 

 

E-Newsletter 
This inaugural edition of the DRP  

e-newsletter will kick off a quarterly 

bulletin to bring news of neighborhood 

events, board activity, and other infor-

mation to our home owners and lot 

owners. If you have ideas for content 

you would like to see included in the  

e-newsletter, please contact Betty 

Lynne at BettyLynne@gmail.com. 

Saturday, April 17, 2021 

Community Work Day 

9am 

Saturday, May 15, 2021 

Community Work Day 

9am 

Saturday, June 19, 2021 

Community Work Day 

9am 

Annual POA Meeting 

TBA 

 

New Neighbors 
The home plans for Lot #15 have been 

approved; the Youngs hope to break 

ground within the next 12 months. 

Lot #22 is under contract, and the 

Najim’s house on Drovers Lane is 

scheduled to close in late April. 

 

Landscaping 
Mike Surrett has been contracted to 

handle the mowing and upkeep of the 

common areas and roadways for 2021. 

There continue to be issues with road 

maintenance specifically damage from 

trucks hitting rocks. The board is look-

ing into adding larger rocks at the  

entryway and to other vulnerable areas. 

 

Board Positions 
Elections will take place during our  

October annual meeting for President 

and Secretary. If you have interest in 

serving our community but have any 

questions, please feel free to contact 

current Vice President, Paul Krieger, at  

PaulMKrieger@gmail.com.  

Saturday, May 22, 2021 

Saturday Social 

5pm 

Neighborhood Updates 

Join us for a Saturday Social! 
Saturday, May 22 at 5pm 

Picnic Pavilion on Nancy Ashworth 

Bring an appetizer to share and your 

own drinks! Catch up with friends 

and meet new neighbors! 

See you there! 
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